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The Extremadurian Regional Science Association (AExCR) is pleased to announce the  
II Seminar for New Academic Researchers (SNAR) at the University of Extremadura in
Plasencia (Cáceres), on 5th October, 2018.  

This meeting is mainly intended to guide and offer advice to young researchers (PhD
students or graduates) in developing their research lines and consolidating their long-
term careers.  

Therefore, the aim of this seminar is NOT to present a specific research paper. Instead,
we encourage you to share with us your previous, current and potential future works all
together within each one of your research lines. 

The participants will benefit from the knowledge and experience of Professor Geoffrey
J.D. Hewings (REAL – University of Illinois) and other senior researchers attending this
event whom will provide you with their valuable comments, suggestions and advices.  

We encourage contributions on topics related (but not limited to) to the diverse fields
involved in regional science: economics, urban planning, econometrics, geography,
tourism, etc. 

Please, confirm your willingness to participate in this Seminar by sending your abstract
to albertofranco@unex.es, including your name(s), affiliation(s), main topic and 3-5
keywords by August 20th. 

Come to check it out and spread the word! There is no registration fee to participate! 

We are looking to seeing you in Plasencia. 

Deadlines:  

Submission of abstracts: August 20, 2018. 

Notification of acceptance: September 15, 2018. 

Dear Colleagues:

Alberto Franco Solís 
Secretary 
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